From:

Sent: 14 September 2011 21:15

To: Development Plans

Subject: proposed land allocations at Sedgwick Kendal

I have just returned from tonight's meeting of Sedgwick parish council and have been told that the consultation period relating to Sedgwick has been extended until tomorrow(Thursday 15th September) but as I cannot post a comment on the website I am sending this by e mail I would like to object to the proposal to develop site RN322.

the proposed development would be the first sight of Sedgwick when approached from Natland rather than the present view of mature woodland. There would be a temptation for creeping development to fill in the rest of this 12 acre field on the edge of this small village with a housing estate. The trees immediately adjacent to the development are tall closely planted conifers which poorly rooted and occasionally fall over across the boundary with site RN322, potentially damaging any houses built there

yours faithfully Alistair Morgan

This email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System. For more information please visit http://www.messagelabs.com/email